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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality 

of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances 

mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve 

the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, sea, spaceports, transit, and the ever-expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 
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SunRail Service Suspension  

Beginning Wednesday, November 9, 2022 

 

ORLANDO, Fla. – Due to Tropical Storm Nicole, the Florida Department of Transportation is 
suspending SunRail service beginning Wednesday, November 9, 2022. 
 
This Wednesday, crews will begin working to prepare the corridor to render it safe prior to the 
impending storm. Storm preparations include: 
 

• Securing railroad gates at 126 railroad crossings on the 61.5-mile corridor, as well as the 
removal of longer railroad gates 

• Inspecting and storing the SunRail train fleet 

• Securing railroad equipment throughout the corridor 
 
After the storm, and when conditions stabilize, a complete inspection of the entire corridor is 
necessary to assess the storm’s impact and to prepare the system to reinstate rail service for 
SunRail, as well as freight and Amtrak operations. Restoration of service includes safety 
inspections, reinstalling gates, and removal of any obstruction on the railroad tracks. 
 
Please remember to exercise caution around trains and railroad crossings. Be smart. Be safe. 
 
Learn about service updates and other SunRail information by following @RideSunRail, visiting 
SunRail.com, and downloading the official SunRail app. 
 
Questions? Please contact the FDOT Public Information Office at FDOT-D5Comm@dot.state.fl.us 

or 386-943-5593. 
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